
 

   

April 15, 2024 
 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 500400 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051. 
Symbol: TATAPOWER 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulations 29(1)(a) and 50(1) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform that a Meeting of the Board of Directors of The 
Tata Power Company Limited ('the Company') is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, May 8, 2024, 
inter alia, to consider, approve and take on record the Audited Financial Results (both Standalone and 
Consolidated) of the Company and to recommend dividend, if any, for the financial year ended  
March 31, 2024. 
 
Further, we would like to inform that as per the 'Tata Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading' 
pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 (as amended), the Company 
has intimated its 'Designated Persons' regarding closure of the Trading Window from  
March 25, 2024 till expiry of 48 hours from the date the aforesaid Financial Results are made public. 
 
We would request you take the above intimation on records. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
For The Tata Power Company Limited 

 
 
 
 

         Vispi S. Patel 
Company Secretary 

FCS 7021 
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